
   
     

UW-Oshkosh / Wisconsin Paper Council Strategic Framework 
VIRTUAL Stakeholder Meeting Invite

Wednesday, October 20, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Please join us for our final regional Wisconsin paper industry strategic framework stakeholder meeting that 
will be held virtually. You have been invited to join this session because of your important role and 
knowledge of the Wisconsin paper industry. We’ll be addressing the topics of talent, sustainability, and 
innovation in the paper industry. This is the third step in an ongoing study of the Wisconsin paper industry 
conducted by UW-Oshkosh in partnership with the Wisconsin Paper Council and funded by a WiSys IGNITE! 
Grant. Your feedback and participation will help us make important decisions that will affect the future of 
this valuable industry in our state. Whether you are able to attend or not we ask that you complete this 
important workforce survey that will help direct workforce and talent strategies in the future for the paper 
industry http://uwo.sh/wpc-survey

For more information on the study visit: https://uwosh.edu/ccrs/wisconsin-paper-industry-study/

Attendees should be prepared to be logged on by 2:00 as the event will begin at 2:00. 

Agenda

I. Welcome 
II. Introduction of project
III. Group discussions
IV. Wrap up and next steps 

Please RSVP to Nancy Jo Dietzen at dietzenn@uwosh.edu by Monday, October 18, 2021
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